Debra Thompson

From:

Margaret Grogan <margaretgrogan@icloud.com>

Sent:

Saturday, April 5, 2025 7:52 AM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Airport Subdivision

External Email! Use Caution

I am not opposed to progress. We love where we live and welcome new neighbors in this beautiful place.

So, I agree, when building the term to use is "Location, location, location"! However, with regard to the preposed increased in housing in the Airport Subdivision, while maintaining just the ONE already rather precarious exit, I think other terms apply. "Safety, safety, safety," "Emergencies, emergencies, emergencies," and "Accidents, accidents, accidents."

Respectively submitted,

Margaret Grogan.